
10 November 2016

Academic Services
Manager, Academic Committees, Mr Gary Witte

13/267

Dr T Conner
Department of Psychology
Division of Sciences
Union Place East/Leith Walk

Dear Dr Conner,

I am again writing to you concerning your proposal entitled “Residential Colleges Alcohol
Intervention”, Ethics Committee reference number 13/267.

Thank you to Benjamin Riordan, PhD student investigator on the above project, for his e-mail
of 9th November 2016 requesting an extension of the ethical approval for the study.

The Committee accepts and approves the request and grants re-approval for a further 3
years from the date of this letter.

Your proposal continues to be fully approved by the Human Ethics Committee. If the nature,
consent, location, procedures or personnel of your approved application change, please
advise me in writing.  I hope all goes well for you with your upcoming research.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Gary Witte
Manager, Academic Committees
Tel: 479 8256
Email: gary.witte@otago.ac.nz

 c.c. Professor M W Colombo  Head  Department of Psychology


